
 

 

SAFETY COMMITTEE MINUTES 

2019-20 

 

 

 

Tuesday, September 10, 2019, 7:05 AM 

 

Safety Committee Meeting – District Office Board Room  

 

Attendance:  Jan Harris, Doug Brown, Chris Snyder, Christina Fish, Catherine Wiist, Dwayne Prosceno, 
Jen Fisher, Jim Murtin, Nicole Lenhart 

Discussion:  

1. A brief conversation was held regarding chaperones at dances and the availability. 
2. The High School is having a wave of new bulbs (LED) installed.  The lights are on 

continuously. 
3. Student accessibility at the stadium needs to be looked at.  A wheelchair bound student is 

currently not able to sit with fellow classmates in the “student section”.  The staff is looking 
into it and how to make it happen. 

4. A discussion on the RAPTOR system was held and the process. 
5. All staff must be wearing their badges. 

 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 AM 

 


